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Bulletin Boards

A public bulletin board is available at all libraries for organizations wanting to publicize meetings,
programs, special events, and other items. The librarian must approve all postings and may
prohibit postings that do not meet library guidelines.

Limited space generally allows for only short-term notices. Expired postings will be removed and

discarded. The library is not responsible for returning posted items.

Exhibits & Displays

The library welcome exhibits and displays that may be of interest to the community. The
librarian may accept or decline material offered for display based on suitability and space
availability but should not be prohibited based only on library staff's worldviews.

The library assumes no responsibility for the preservation or protection of displayed or exhibited
items, and will not be held liable for any damage or theft. All items placed in the library are there
at the owner’s risk.

This policy has been updated and adopted by the San Juan County Library Board of Trustees.
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